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11th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians                                                         
 
 
RE: Young Voices 2024 
 
We would like to offer your child the chance to take part in Young Voices 2024, which will take 
place at the Utilita Arena, Sheffield on Friday 9th February 2024. 
 
A coach has been booked to transport the children from school to the Arena and back.  It will 
leave school at approx. 1pm and return around 10.15pm – Time to be confirmed nearer the 
date. 
 
The cost of the event is £12.00, which includes the coach hire and entry to the event. 
 
In order to secure a place for your child, please make payment in full via ParentMail by Friday 
8 December 2023.  If demand is greater than what we can accommodate on the coach, 
places will be allocated according to order of payment. You are also giving permission for 
video and photographs to be taken of your child during the event and for YV authorised 
promotional media.  
 
If you wish to find out more about this exciting event you can visit www.youngvoices.co.uk.  
 

Tickets 

 

Tickets are available for sale to parents at £23.00 each.  All tickets are allocated on first come 

first served basis and these tickets sell out very quickly.  Should you require tickets please 

complete the attached Parent Ticket Order Form and return it to the school by Friday 27th 

October 2023. These tickets may go on general sale after this date although the school 

cannot guarantee availability. Parents will need to arrange their own transport to the event. 

 

 

T-Shirts 

 

Young Voices ask that all participants wear white tops.  Due to the quality of the official t-shirts  

received last year we ask that pupils wear their own plain white t-shirts, previous years t-shirts 

may also be worn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/
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Please note that no ticket orders will be accepted after 27th October as Young Voices 

operate to a strict deadline.   

 

PAYMENT FOR ALL ORDERS TO BE MADE VIA PARENTMAIL. A LARGE PAYMENT 

AMOUNT WILL SHOW ON PARENTMAIL TO ALLOW FOR EXTRA ADULT TICKET 

ORDERS. PLEASE ONLY PAY THE AMOUNT THAT YOU CALCULATE FOR THE ENTRY 

FEE (£12), AND ANY REQUIRED ADULT TICKETS £23 each). 

 

 
 
This opportunity is only available to children in Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 who are making a 
commitment to attend the KS2 choir sessions every Friday lunch time until the event. It is 
essential that they attend this session to rehearse the songs and dance moves, as the lyrics 
must be memorised for the event. In addition to the school lunch time rehearsals, children 
must also practise the songs at home. Children who stop attending the rehearsal sessions will 
not be allowed to attend Young Voices, however a refund will not be possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Hall 
Executive Headteacher 
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Please return to reception by Friday 8th December 2023 

 
Young Voices – Friday 9 February 2024 

 
 

 
 
My child ………………………………………………………. Class ……………………… 
 
would like to take part in Young Voices 2023. 
 
 
I understand that he/she is making a commitment to attend the KS2 choir sessions 
every Friday lunch time until the event.. It is essential that they attend this session to 
rehearse the songs and dance moves, as the lyrics must be memorised for the event. In 
addition to the school lunch time rehearsals, children must also practise the songs at 
home. Children who stop attending the rehearsal sessions will not be allowed to attend 
Young Voices, however a refund will not be possible. 
 
 
I will make payment of £12.00 through parent pay by Friday 8th December 2023.  
 
If I want parent tickets I will make payment of £23 per ticket on ParentMail before Friday 27th 
October. Any tickets required after this date may be available on general sale although this 
cannot be guaranteed. 
 
        
I give permission for film and photographs to be taken of my child during the event and for YV 
authorised promotional media  
 
 
 
 
Signed Parent/Guardian  ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

Dated …………………………………… 

 

 
 


